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Monday 9th December 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

During this half term Years 4, 5 and 6 have been studying World War 2. We have studied many 

aspects of the war, including The Blitz, Evacuation, Rationing, Aircraft, diary entries, news reports 

and uses of camouflage. The children have engaged well with this topic and are proud of the work 

they have produced. 

 

We would like to invite all parents and family members into class after school on Tuesday 17th 

December from 3:15pm to 3:45pm to view some of the creative work the children have produced, 

including Anderson Shelters, paintings, writing across the curriculum and other topic work. 

 

We hope you can share in this event with the children and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Robertson  Miss Miller  Miss Gilmour-Hoy  Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher  Year 5 Teacher Year 4 Teacher  Head Teacher 

 


